
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We aim to create an exceptional school that harbours confidence, 
respect and a love of learning and prepares children for the 

challenges and adventures of life. 
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We all really enjoyed our Space Themed 
Projects and World Book Day last term: we 
haven’t had a newsletter since the classes’ final 
outcomes and it would a shame not celebrate 
the brilliant work here in the newsletter. 
Skiffs Class finished their project with a rocket 

blasting evening in school. The children took part in 
star {cloud} gazing, preparing their own dinner and 
presenting their film and songs about Amelia Earhart 
and the Wright Brothers. 

Lugger Class had a visit from James who took 
part in the astronaut training for the BBC’s ‘Do 
they have what it takes’ show. After they shared 
tea the children, stories and toasted 
marshmallows with James around a camp fire, 

spotted a few constellations (between 
the clouds) and fired their air powered 
rockets across the playground. 
 

Schooner Class had a wonderful 
evening at the Solomon Browne Hall 
for their pop-art space exhibition. 
Where parents admired children’s 

creations and were able to read their fantastic science 
fiction stories. 
 

Dinghy Class premiered their amazing feature film ‘How 
Big is the World?’ It was a pleasure to welcome their 
parents and share some popcorn and a St Clements 
Juice. 



 

 
  

 
 
  

We were really excited to hear about a chance to help protect the 
endangered Long Horn Bee. One of only six nesting sites in Cornwall 
has been found in Mousehole. With our friends from Trythal School 
we have already planted some vetch which the bees really like and, 

working with the bee expert Paddy Saunders, will be looking for other 
suitable sites in Mousehole. 



At our first Celebration Assembly after the nice long break, the Star 
Awards go to Jago and Bella in Dinghy Class, Mercy and Sequoia in Skiff 
Class, Tilly, Daniel and Ben in Lugger Class and Anya and Luke in 
Schooner Class.  Congratulations, you are all Mousehole stars! 
 

Can we please remind everyone that all school 
Sports Kits need to be returned clean and 
ready to be used for the next sporting 
event.  If you are regularly taking part 
in school sporting events, we have 
the orange hoodies for sale from the 
school office costing £15.  
 

We would like to 
thank FROMS 
{Friends Of 
Mousehole School} 
and all the parents 
who support them 
for all their 
fundraising which has enabled the 
school to have bespoke boot racks and 
bag stores built for the children to use.  
Coat and bag storage has always been a 
problem in our limited space so at long 
last we are able to keep things a little 
tidier. 
 

This year’s School Performance 
will be taking place on the 19th 
July.  Is there anyone who can 
assist with helping to create 
costumes for the play – simple 
cutting out and gluing?  Please 
see Mrs Newborn if you can 
spare some time.  


